
 

 

1 0 1  -  1 1 1  F a i r f o r d  S t r e e t  E a s t   M o o s e  J a w  S K   S 6 H  7 X 9   C a n a d a   p h :  3 0 6 . 6 9 4 . 3 9 0 0   f a x :  3 0 6 . 6 9 4 . 3 2 1 2  

 

  
October 19, 2021   

 

 

Town of Rouleau 

Box 250 

Rouleau, SK, S0G 4H0 

 

Dear Waterworks Owner/Operator: 

 

 

RE:  Rescinding Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory – Town of Rouleau  

 

The Water Security Agency, in consultation with the Saskatchewan Health Authority-Moose Jaw Office, is 
advising that the “Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory” (PDWA) issued for the Town of Rouleau distribution 
system  has been rescinded, as of October 19, 2021.  
 
The rescinding of the PDWA was based upon information provided by your community, which included: 

• The turbidity in the system is within regulatory requirements; 

• Chlorine residuals throughout the WTP and distribution system are within regulatory 
requirements; and 

• Bacteriological sampling is within regulatory limits. 
 
Your community may return to normal monitoring requirements as identified in your permits monitoring schedule.  
 
In closing, I would like to acknowledge that the Water Security Agency appreciates the efforts and cooperation 
demonstrated by staff at your water treatment plant, as well as officials of the Town of Rouleau in addressing the 
advisory. 
 
For further information please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at (306) 630-8476 or 
rod.broughton@wsask.ca . 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
WATER SECURITY AGENCY 

Rod Broughton 
Environmental Project Officer 
Environmental Services Section - South  
Environmental and Municipal Management Services Division 
 
cc: Roger Miller, Water Security Agency 
 Water Advisories, Water Security Agency 

Saskatchewan Health Authority, Moose Jaw 
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